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May 11, 2015

Chief Les Stephens

San Marcos Fire Dept.
1114 E. Hutchinson St.
San Marcos, TX 78666

Dear Chief Stephens,

| am writing this letter of recommendation for BWR Architects as a result of their
excellent work on past and current projects for the City of Richardson Fire Department.

BRW Architects were instrumental in designing a new Fire Station for the City of
Richardson Fire Department in 2012. Highly impressed with their design of the new
station we again hired BWR to develop our Fire Department Strategic Facilities plan
and a new Public Safety Complex for the City of Richardson.

BRW is a professional, highly creative and modern with their designs. You will be
impressed with their mix use of design with functionality as well as their sensitivity to the
bottom line.

Please feel free to call me about my experience with BRW Architects.

Sincerely,

i

Alan Palomba
Fire Chief



